
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Annie L. MurrayAmurray@florence4.k12.sc.us

Date: 8/21/2015 10:26:29 AM
Subject: Re: Supt's Meeting w/Governor
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Received.
Thank you, Katherine

On Aug 21, 2015, at 9:30 AM, Annie L. Murray <Amurray@florence4.k12.sc.us> wrote:

8/21/15Good Morning Katherine:As a follow-up to our telephone conversation, the following is providedDr. Andre' Boyd, SuperintendentFlorence County School District Four will be attending the meeting today at 11:00 a.m.Let me know if you need additional information.Thank you,
Annie L. Murray

Administrative Assistant/PIO/Board Recorder
Office of the Superintendent
Florence County School District Four
304 Kemper Street 
Timmonsville, South Carolina 29161 
843-346-3956 x1107(t) -- 843-346-5159 (f)
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Education:
“A Mind is a Terrible Thing to Waste!!”
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